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Dear Parents/Carers

Please find attached a permission slip to allow your child to visit the ‘Charity Land’s’ (woods) throughout the school year. 
Due to our updated Academy policy, we are asking all parents to confirm if your child has had the Tetanus vaccination along with the date that they received it. This information can be found in your child's red baby book or through contacting your child's doctor’s surgery. If we do not receive this information your child will be unable to attend the visits to the charity lands, as outlined by our academy risk assessment.

Kind regards,
Lanivet School
  
I give permission for my child to visit the Charity Land (woods) with Lanivet Primary School:
· Yes 
· No
Name of Pupil: _____________________________________________________________________
Class: _____________________________________________________________________________
Emergency contact name: ____________________________________________________________
Emergency contact number: __________________________________________________________
Medical information or allergies: ____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Tetanus vaccination date: ____________________________________________________________
Signed: ___________________________________________________________________________
Print Name: ________________________________________________________________________
Date: _____________________________________________________________________________
image1.png
LANIVET SCHOOL





